

July 2018

Dear Friend:

I'm pleased to inform you that I am organizing the **2nd Annual Shrewsbury Soak** on Thursday, September 13th at 5:30 pm at the Shrewsbury Town Hall, 100 Maple Ave, Shrewsbury.

This year the event will benefit the Shrewsbury Parks & Recreation Department, The Friends of the Shrewsbury Public Library, Shrewsbury Little League Baseball and Softball, Shrewsbury Council on Aging and St. Anne's Human Services.

These groups and Town departments offer programs and services that support residents of all ages. I'm seeking donations to help them continue their mission and offer programs in the upcoming year.

Please consider a donation to help support this event. **The Friends of the Public Library** will be accepting the donations on behalf of the groups and will distribute the funds at the end of the event.

Hope to see you at the 2nd Annual Shrewsbury Soak on September 13th.

Sincerely,

Don Green

Don Green						
Mail Checks 01545	to "Friend of	the Shrewsbur	y Library" c/o D	on Green, 8 Janet	Circle, Shrewsbury N	Лa
Name:						
Suggested do	onation:					
\$25.00	_ \$50.00	\$75.00	Other:			

Supported by the Shrewsbury Little League, the Shrewsbury Parks and Recreation Department and the
Friends of the Shrewsbury Public Library.